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MAX AND FINN AT THE BADMINTON COMPETITION 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

JAN 

15th Closing date for Primary 
Applications 

24th PTFA Family Quiz  Night 

25th  Year 4H Class Assembly 

25th Reception Play & Stay 2-3 
p.m. 

29th Year 6 SATs meeting, 3.25 
p.m. 

FEB 

7th  School Disco 

8th Year 2 Class Assembly 

12th Year 3 Trip 

14th  Billionaire Boy Trip 

19th Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 
2.15 p.m. 

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year 
3B & 3H Trip 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR 

Mon Newspaper Club/KS1 
Cheerleading 

Tues KS1 Computing Club/KS2 
Cheerleading 

Wed KS2 Computing Club/Choir 

Thurs Table Tennis 

Fri KS2 Dance 

Britannia CP School 
T: 01706 874447 

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk 

 SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE 

By:  Lucy,  Year 6 
 
On Wednesday Max and Finn from Year 
6 went to a Badminton Competition at 
Fearns Community Sports College. 
 
They came third place overall and had 
lots of fun! 
 
Well done. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 
WELCOME BACK! 
Welcome back to Britannia.  It has been lovely hearing about all the fantastic experiences 
the children have had over the Christmas holiday and great to see that everyone is refreshed 
and ready to start another exciting term in school. 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 
A reminder that the closing date for Primary School Applications is 15th January 2019.  Please 
apply online at www.lancshire.gov.uk/schoools.  
 
SNOW ARRANGEMENTS 
Should school need to close at any point, we will always endeavour to let you know as soon 
as possible through our text messaging service.  If you hear nothing you should always 
assume that school is open as  long as it is safe to do so, please bring your child to school.  
 
Please ensure that all contact numbers are up to date. 
 
BRITANNIA BUZZ 
Copies of our very own Newspaper, ‘Britannia  Buzz’, are available from the school office, 
£1.00 each. 
 
YEAR 4H CLASS ASSEMBLY 
The Year 4H  Class Assembly is on Friday 25th January at 9.05 a.m.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend. 
 
 

 
Total Dance  Cheerleading Sessions 
start next week  for five weeks.  KS1 on 
Mondays and KS2 on Tuesdays. At the 
present time  we do not have enough 
children for the KS2 Club to go ahead. 
 
If you would like your child to take 
part, please complete the relevant 
Form and return to the school office 
with £20 payment. 

http://www.lancshire.gov.uk/schoools

